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As September usually marks the end of summer with the start of the school year 
and the winding down of vacations, the City of Coos Bay comes together in a 
host of fun activities during the Bay Area Fun Festival Events which is being held 
this weekend for everyone to enjoy.   
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2015 Fun Festival Community Events - The road routes during the 
Prefontaine Memorial Run, the Parade, and the Cruz the Coos will be 
temporarily closed during the time of the events.  
 
THE PREFONTAINE MEMORIAL RUN - September 19th - 9:00 am – 11:30 am 
 

 
 
 
  FUN FESTIVAL PARADE - SEPTEMBER 19th - 12:30 pm – 2:15 pm 

 



 

Coos Bay City 
Hall 

500 Central 
Avenue 

Coos Bay, OR  
97420 

www.coosbay.org 

 

 

Police 
Department 

(541) 269-8911 
 

 

Fire Department 
(541) 269-1191 

 

 

Library 
(541) 269-1101 

 

 

Community 
Development 
Department  

(541) 269-8918  
or 

(541) 269-8924 
 

 

Public Works 
Department   

(541) 269-8918 
 

  

Finance 
Department 

(541) 269-8915 
 

 

City Manager’s 
Office 

(541) 269-8912 

   CRUZ THE COOS - SEPTEMBER 19th - 5:30 pm – 8:00 pm 

 
 
 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 19th at 6:00 a.m. 
Temporary “No Parking” signs will be posted and no parking will be allowed.   
 
All area residents and visitors should be aware 
that for the safety of the runners, parade 
participants, and cruisers, all drivers will be 
prohibited from entry to these streets between 
the posted times, and they will need to use 
alternate routes.  Coos Bay Police Officers, City 
staff, National Guard, and many volunteers will 
be posted throughout these events routes, and 
they will be available to assist the public by 
redirecting them to alternate routes as needed.  
The City of Coos Bay thanks the public in 
advance for their cooperation and participation 
in making this year’s Fun Festival the safest and 
most FUN FESTIVAL ever!  Should you have 

questions, please feel free to contact Public Works Operations Administrator 

Randy Dixon at 541-269-1181 ext. 2201 or email: rdixon@coosbay.org  

http://www.coosbay.org/
mailto:rdixon@coosbay.org

